
 
SMU in the News 

Highlights from January 17-23, 2017 
 

 
News 

The Advocate 

Annie Wright, Simmons, social-emotional learning and why it matters to DISD 
http://lakewood.advocatemag.com/2016/12/23/social-emotional-learning-matter-disd/ 

 
Austin American-Statesman 

Luisa del Rosal, Tower Center, Texas, Mexico officials wary of Trump’s trade plans 
http://www.mystatesman.com/business/texas-mexico-officials-wary-trump-trade-

plans/3GrRQ4LpUw9aOtFYXQDCYL/ 

 
CBS DFW 

Suku Nair, Lyle School, personal information is online 
http://dfw.cbslocal.com/2017/01/20/personal-information-posted-online-and-its-legal/ 

 

Christian Science Monitor 
Cal Jillson, Dedman, beyond the pageantry and boycotts on inauguration day 

http://www.csmonitor.com/USA/Politics/2017/0120/Trump-s-Inauguration-Day-beyond-the-pageantry-
after-the-boycotts 

 
Dallas Innovates 

Sabri Ates, Dedman, and Zachary Wallmark, Meadows, receive NEH grants 

https://www.dallasinnovates.com/smu-profs-given-grants-humanities-research/ 
 

Khaled Abdelghany, Lyle School, taking wireless vehicle tech to the streets 
https://www.dallasinnovates.com/smu-students-taking-wireless-vehicle-tech-to-the-streets/ 

 

SMU mentioned in a story about an initiative to boost interest in the teaching profession 
https://www.dallasinnovates.com/dfw-website-launches-boost-interest-teaching-profession/ 

 
Dallas Morning News 

Robert Howell, Dedman, commentary, the danger of Trump’s tweets 

http://www.dallasnews.com/opinion/commentary/2017/01/17/danger-trumps-tweets 
 

Jeffrey Engel and Aaron Crawford, Dedman, Trump’s presidency not unprecedented 
http://www.dallasnews.com/opinion/commentary/2017/01/17/trumps-presidency-unprecedented 

 
Omar Suleiman, Simmons, mosques should provide sanctuary for immigrants 

http://www.dallasnews.com/news/immigration/2017/01/17/dallas-area-imam-says-mosques-tackle-

bigotry-sanctuary-immigrants 
and here 

http://gazette.com/sanctuary-congregations-have-doubled-since-trump-election-say-faith-
leaders/article/1594572 

 

Meadows Museum gives its 2016 Moss/Chumley North Texas Artist Award to artist Sedrick Huckaby 
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http://www.dallasnews.com/arts/visual-arts/2017/01/19/noted-artist-sedrick-huckaby-winner-2016-

mosschumley-award-given-meadows-museum 
and here 

http://artgroupsdfw.com/exhibits-events/sedrick-huckaby-named-2016-mosschumley-north-texas-artist-
award-winner/ 

 

SMU MBB beats the Houston Cougars – 17th straight win at home 
http://sportsday.dallasnews.com/college-sports/smumustangs/2017/01/21/smu-vs-houston-basketball-

live-updates 
 

Maguire Energy Institute honors oil and gas magnates last week - Trevor Rees-Jones (L. Frank Pitts 
Energy Leadership Award) and Forrest Hoglund (Maguire Energy Pioneer Award) 

http://www.dallasnews.com/business/philanthropy/2017/01/21/500-can-party-mark-cuban-mavs-raise-

money-good-cause 
 

Chris Salinas, Meadows, some Texas lawmakers don’t recognize Trump’s America 
http://www.dallasnews.com/news/politics/2017/01/20/texas-lawmakers-recognize-trumps-america-

others-praise-vision 

 
DeGolyer Library, houses a collection of inaugural medals and other campaign memorabilia donated by 

historian Hervey Priddy 
http://www.dallasnews.com/life/life/2017/01/20/inauguration-memorabilia-collection-large-calls-

presidential-freak 
 

Fox DFW 

Jeffrey Engel, Dedman, inauguration analysis 
http://www.fox4news.com/good-day/230308547-story 

 
Victoria Farrar-Myers, Tower Center, Trump’s first 100 days in office 

http://www.fox4news.com/news/230790226-story 

 
Inside Philanthropy 

SMU’s recent $2 million gift from the Maguires mentioned in a story about ethics as a boon for 
fundraising 

http://www.insidephilanthropy.com/home/2017/1/17/ethics-grants-fundraising 

 
New York Times 

Cal Jillson, Dedman, former Texas governor Rick Perry aims to become U.S. Secretary of Energy 
https://www.nytimes.com/2017/01/18/us/politics/rick-perry-energy-secretary-donald-trump.html 

 
San Antonio Express-News 

Clements Center mentioned in a story about Texas books honored with San Antonio Conservation Awards 

http://www.mysanantonio.com/entertainment/arts-culture/books/article/Texas-history-books-honored-in-
SA-Conservation-10865732.php 

 
Scientific American 

Heather DeShon, Dedman, scientists seek solutions to human-caused earthquakes 

https://www.scientificamerican.com/article/under-pressure-scientists-seek-solutions-to-human-caused-
earthquakes/ 

 
Star-Telegram 

Cal Jillson, Dedman, establishment still controls the votes 
http://www.star-telegram.com/opinion/opn-columns-blogs/bud-kennedy/article127995724.html 
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Students 
SMU student Erin Sullivan explains her desire to be at the presidential inauguration 

http://www.necn.com/news/national-international/Voices-From-Inauguration-Weekend-Who-Is-Going-to-
Washington-and-Why-410830295.html 

 

SMU students head to Washington for the presidential inauguration 
http://www.wfaa.com/entertainment/television/programs/good-morning-texas/gmt-hears-from-smu-

students-headed-to-the-presidential-inauguaration/386736318 
 

SMU Mustang Mavericks performed at the Black Tie and Boots inaugural ball 
http://www.dallasnews.com/news/texas-politics/2017/01/19/trump-triumph-means-robust-texas-twang-

black-tie-boots-inaugural-ball 

and here 
http://www.wfaa.com/entertainment/television/programs/good-morning-texas/smu-dance-team-to-

perform-at-inaugural-ball/387169125 
 

Alums 

SMU alumnus Robert Ward calls for more singers in the Emporia, Kan. community choir 
http://www.emporiagazette.com/news/article_e8b1fb0c-0567-5a92-8a94-abafa97be4a0.html 

 
SMU alumna Grace Merck open new women’s boutique in West Palm Beach, Fla. 

http://www.palmbeachdailynews.com/business/saving-grace-mother-daughter-open-new-
boutique/MXbXeDbCJ6sqFKfqEMURrN/ 

 

 
 
 
Compiled by Cherri Gann ’15 | coordinator, SMU News & Communications | Office of Public Affairs 
214-768-7657 | cgann@smu.edu  
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